
Effective August 1, 2019, Mark Twain Communications Company will be combining your local rate with the 

Federal Access Charge on your bill for both residential and business customers.  The net effect of this 

change will be $0.00.  If you have any questions, please call our customer service department at 660-423-

6822. 


